
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Notification of Exhibition Extension 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear all sirs, we would like to deeply thank you for your daily cooperation. 

 

This time, we must inform to say that the planned World Renewable Energy Exhibition and 

Forum, scheduled for July 8th to 10th in Pacifico Yokohama was forced to be extended by COVID-

19 of this expansion and difficulty of suppression not only in domestic but also in abroad, 

taking the health and safety of all visitors, exhibitors and related persons into account. 

 

 For all of persons and companies already having decided participation as exhibitors, we must 

apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. But we appreciate your understanding of 

our judgement considering the situation mentioned above. 

 

 We promise you to inform renewed schedule and venue as soon as those are decided. Website 

and mail news are utilized effectively. 

 

 Since we do the best effort to the development and deployment of renewable energy, your 

understanding and support are very much appreciated as it has been. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

Yoshiro Owadano 

Chairman, Steering Committee 

Japan Council for Renewable Energy 

 

 




